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To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter in support of the Oregon Coast Visitors Association
receiving money allocated through HB 2909.

The Oregon Coast Visitors Association supports not only local initiatives, but

global ones as well. They work hard to make the Oregon Coast a better place for
us all.

As the Director of the Lincoln City Chamber, | receive a great deal of support,
guidance and education from OCVA. They work as a catalyst to bring groups
together who work collectively toward a common goal. The Oregon Coast is
stronger due to the important work that OCVA is doing.

| urge you to consider funding HB 2909 to ensure that OCVA has the capability to
continue the great work that they are already doing.

Respectfully submitted,
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Lori Arce-Torres

Lincoln City Chamber Executive Director



